A.K. (BEN) SHARMA,P.E.
MXRECTOR OF POWER SUPPLY

KISSIMmee

UTILITY
AUTHORITY

May 6, 1998

Mr. A A Linero, P.E.
Administrator

New Source Review Section
Florida Department of Environmental Protection
Twin Tower Office Building
2600 Blair Stone Road
Tallahassee, FL 32399-2400

Dear Mr. Linero:

P.0. BOX 423219 KISSIMMEE, FLORIDA 347423219
(4071 932-7777 FAX: (407) 8470787

RECEIVED

MAY 1 L 1998

BUREAU OF
AIR REGULATION

Oy TD 09710043-005- A
030-F] - 152

This is in reference to your letter dated April 28, 1998 in regards to our Request for an
Amendment to Construction Permit No. AC49-205703, PSD-FL-182 Kissimmee Utility

Authority, Cane Island Unit 1 NO, Emissions

As instructed in your letter, I am enclosing herewith the check for $250.00 as the

processing fee.
Sincerely,

A St

AK (i?;en) Sharma
Director of Power Supply

AKS/ne

cc: Jeff Ling
Amy Carlson
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Serving the Kissimmee Area Since 1901
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